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Press Release 
 

Actuarial Association of Europe publishes a Position Paper  
on the Review of the IORP II Directive 

 

Brussels, 18 December 2024  

The Actuarial Association of Europe (AAE) announces the publication of a Position Paper on the 

Review of the IORP II Directive. The AAE paper examines the review of the IORP II Directive, 

commenting on the technical advice provided by EIOPA in September 2023, focusing on 

governance, risk management, sustainability, and the evolving landscape of occupational 

pensions in Europe.  

The paper provides our insights in relation to IORP II, aiming to support the ongoing discussions 

for the review of the Directive. 

- End of press release - 
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